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Closing date: Submissions into local adoption inquiry 

The House of Representatives Standing Committee on Social Policy and Legal Affairs has been 
receiving written submissions to its inquiry into local adoption.  

The Committee has set a closing date for submissions of 15 May 2018. Organisations and individuals 
interested in providing a submission, but who are not able to do so before this date, may request an 
extension of time by contacting the secretariat at SPLA.Reps@aph.gov.au.  

Further information about the inquiry, including the terms of reference, and submissions published 
so far, is available on the inquiry webpage. Information about how to make a submission to an 
inquiry can be obtained from the Parliament of Australia webpage. 

Media enquiries: 
MS JULIA BANKS MP (CHISHOLM, VIC) 
@juliabanksmp, facebook.com/JuliaBanksMP  
Caitlin Hardy, 0425 752 532 
 
For background information:   
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Social Policy and Legal Affairs 
(02) 6277 2358 
SPLA.Reps@aph.gov.au 
 
Interested members of the public may wish to track the Committee via the website 
https://www.aph.gov.au/SPLA. Click on the blue ‘Track Committee’ button on the right hand side 
and use the forms to login to My Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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